
 

Announcements 2/6/25 
 

Attention students, the next SAT testing date is scheduled for 3-8-25. The 

deadline to register is fast approaching and seats are filling up fast. The deadline 

is 2-21-25 so register now so that you don't miss this deadline. The website is 

www.collegeboard.org and our school code is 100809 and test center # is 10614. 

 

If you were absent on your scheduled registration date with your English class, 

the make-up registration dates are Feb 11th and Feb 13th in the lobby of the 

auditorium. A pass will be sent to you with the specific date and time of your 

appointment. These dates apply to all students who are taking English virtually 

and through Dual Enrollment as well. Please also look for a Schoology message 

with the date and time of your appointment.  

 

The Chorus is delivering Singing Valentines on Thursday, February 13th.  If you 

would like to buy a Singing Valentine, drop by the table by the main 

cafeteria!  Singing Valentines are $3 each, or 2 for $5 and come with a song and 

candy.  For just $5 you can send a song and a red rose.   

 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.collegeboard.org%2F&data=05%7C02%7CVictoria.Lee%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C4da9732b09d24b8bb9ca08dd45520dcd%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638742940924222972%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=5IhtvGjNVJgU9IgpAsL6pNrj6%2FkMtJSar8DkV2kE0e0%3D&reserved=0

